
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION - DISTRICT FOUR 

PROJECT INFORMATION FLYER  
Hamlin Boulevard Sidewalk Installation Project  
From 190th Street N. to 180th Avenue N. 
Financial Project ID Number: 436899-1-52-01 

Hamlin Boulevard Sidewalk Installation Project  
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) District Four, is pleased to provide information for the sidewalk installation 
project on Hamlin Boulevard, from 190th Street N. to 180th Avenue N., in the Town of Loxahatchee Groves.  

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS 
 

• Work includes installing a new 6-foot wide asphalt 

sidewalk on the south side of Hamlin Boulevard 

from 190th Street N. to 180th Avenue N.  

 

• Minor fencing and sign installations 

 

TRAFFIC IMPACTS 
 

• One lane may be closed, 9:00 a.m. until 3:30 p.m., 
Monday through Sunday 

 

• Work is permitted between the hours of 8:00 a.m. 
and 8:00 p.m., daily 

CONTACT INFORMATION 
 

Jon Droge, FDOT Project Manager 
jon.droge@dot.state.fl.us or (561) 632-5768 
 
Khosrow “KG” Gandjei, Project Administrator 
khosrow.gandjei@dot.state.fl.us or (561) 531-3877 
 
Meredith Cruz, Community Outreach Manager 
mcruz@corradino.com or (561) 641-6440 
 
Project Website: www.d4fdot.com 

Construction Cost: $304,597                   Construction Start: Late February 2020                Anticipated Completion: Early Summer 2020 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION MISSION STATEMENT  
The Department will provide a safe transportation system that ensures the mobility of people and goods, enhances 

 

economic prosperity, and preserves the quality of our environment and communities.   


